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Fulton County Shertff Office - FTF/OR Title VI Site Review

| INTRODUCTION _ |

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color or
national origin under any program or activity receiving Federal Financial Assistance (FFA). Title
VI compliance requirements apply to any county department, agency or sub-recipient that receives
FFA.

The Office of the County Auditor conducted a site review of the recipient, Sheriff’s Office on
August 28, 2019 with Flora Eatman, Finance Division Manager and Dr. Vinyl Baker, Grants
Manager. The site review addressed the Title VI compliance requirements for the Fugitive Task
Force/Overtime Reimbursement for the period of October, 2018 — September 30, 2019 in the total
amount of $48,600.00.

| BACKGROUND |

The Georgia Constitution mandates that each county has a sheriff, and legislation designates the
sheriff as the chief law enforcement officer in the county. The sheriff retains the authority to
intervene in any law enforcement effort within the county when he feels compelled to do so.

[ OBJECTIVES _ |

The Office of the County Auditor has the responsibility of conducting Title VI Compliance Site
Reviews of Federal financial assisted recipients and sub-recipients to determine whether they are
honoring their commitments, as represented by certification, to comply with the Title VI/Non-
discrimination Civil Rights requirements.

The primary objective of the site review was to determine if the Sheriff’s Office has met its General
Reporting and Program-Specific contractual requirements of the state, federal and county laws,
policies, rules and regulations relating to Title VI. In addition, requirements and guidance
measures of Limited English Proficiency (LEP) for program recipients, sub-recipients and
contractors were discussed.

The secondary objective of the Title VI Compliance Site Review was to provide technical
assistance in the form of training and to make recommendations regarding corrective actions as
deemed necessary and appropriate.

[SCOPE . |

The scope of this Title VI Compliance Site Review of the Sheriff’s Office examined the following
requirements according to the agreement with the U.S Department of Justice (DOJ):

(1) General Requirements
a. Each application for federal assistance contains signed assurances or award contract
agreement of compliance with Civil Rights regulations.
b. A copy of the agency’s Title VI complaint procedures.
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